
            

                   School Bus Drivers Needed 

Gates County Schools will be offering a school bus drivers training class on 

March 19, 20, 21,  2018 from 8:30am – 3:30pm. This is a free class with space 

limited to 24 candidates.  There will be 2 differing locations for this class please 

call for details 

To become a bus driver for Gates County Schools, you must meet the 

following requirements: 

 Be at least 18 years old 

 Have a valid NC driver’s license for a minimum of 6 months 

 Pass a physical examination as required by State Law 

 Pass qualifications as determined by NCDMV 

 Complete the Bus Driver Training Class* sponsored by Gates County 

Schools 

and the North Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles (NCDMV) 

*The Bus Driver Training Class consists of three (3) days of classroom training 

and three (3) days of road training at a later date.   

*For more information please contact the Gates County Schools Transportation 

Department at (252) 357-0606 office or (252) 312-4041 cell 

 


